
Nevada ready to takeover porn
film industry from LA
By Joe Schoenmann, Las Vegas Sun

Angered  by  an  ordinance  requiring  actors  in  pornographic
productions to wear condoms, some in the adult industry are
threatening to move their operations from the “pornucopia” of
Los Angeles to Southern Nevada.

The news, first reported last month by the Los Angeles Times,
has caused some to speculate on the industry’s future in Las
Vegas, which is already seen by many insiders as a welcoming
second home.

While these insiders say more studios are likely to move here
because of the ordinance, they also note porn’s migration was
under way long before the Los Angeles City Council’s January
vote aimed at stopping the spread of sexually transmitted
diseases.

Las Vegas is home to a mega-player, Brazzers, and a newcomer,
Bluebird  Films.  Several  performers  live  in  the  Las  Vegas
Valley. And it’s not uncommon for the Strip skyline, Lake Mead
and surrounding mountains to show up in pornographic movies,
insiders said.

Katie Kox, a performer and porn website operator who lives in
Henderson,  said  she  expects  the  ordinance  to  push  more
producers  to  Southern  Nevada.  She  typically  flies  to  Los
Angeles for filming but anticipates doing more work locally as
the ordinance takes effect.

“I honestly think it’s going to affect the Vegas film industry
a lot,” she said. “A lot of them (performers) already live out
here.”
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Las Vegas and Clark County have both licensed adult motion
picture  studios,  and  within  the  last  year,  a  major  porn
production company set up shop in Southern Nevada, according
to Clyde DeWitt, an attorney who represents porn production
companies and has offices in Los Angeles and Las Vegas.
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